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Agenda Title:  Police Department Garage Maintenance   
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

The City Hall/Police Department building is over 20+ years old and is now requiring maintenance to 
keep it in good condition and safe for employees and the public.   
 
The garage doors & openers are original to the building and are in need of being replaced.  The openers 
are currently not working which creates a safety issue, potential delay in response times, and not being 
able to park the police vehicles in the garage.   
 
Also the drains in the garage have deteriorated and need to be repaired.  Department of Public Works 
will be able to make this repair in the Spring/Summer.  .    
 
In your packet are two quotes for your consideration.   There is a slight difference in the horse power of 
the opener between the two companies.   
 
Quality Garage Door’s quote was the lower of the two.  It is recommended Council approve their quote 
to replace the garage doors & openers.   They have repaired the current system in the past and the City 
has been satisfied with their work.   
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